NHLTA Executive Committee Annual Report 2024-2025

The Executive Committee is responsible for negotiating the administrative services contract with the NH Municipal Association, selecting the winners of NHLTA's Annual Awards, and making any necessary decisions between board meetings.

The 2024 Annual Award winners were:

Library of the Year: Meredith Public Library (Small Library of the Year)

Nashua Public Library (Large Library of the Year)

Library Director of the Year: Beryl Donovan, Gaffney Library, Sanbornville/Wakefield

Special Library Services Contribution Award: Garden at Tracy Library, New London

Executive Committee members: Marcia McLaughlin (President), Cathy Harvey (Vice President), Kathryn Parenti (Secretary), Jeanne Pallieko (Treasurer), Tammy Hooker (Assistant Treasurer), Conrad Moses (Past President)